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Glasgow City Council has recently published a new Council Strategic 
Plan 2022-27. This is a key document that sets out the priority Grand 
Challenges, the Missions that will be undertaken to address them, and 
Commitments that will be delivered over the next five years by our 
Services and arms-length external organisations.  It is an essential part 
of the council’s strategic planning and performance management 
framework.   
 
Within Grand Challenge 3 – Fight the climate emergency in a just 
transition to a net zero Glasgow, and Mission 1: Deliver sustainable 
transport and travel aligned with the city region, Commitment 6 states 
“Commission research on and explore options to reduce the impact of 
the M8 on the city centre, and review opportunities to re-engineer other 
roads infrastructure to become more people-friendly including options for 
long-term replacement.”  
 
The Council is therefore responding positively to the spirit of the petition. 
We would highlight however there is a need to identify funding for this 
research, and a need to work collaboratively with stakeholders including 
Transport Scotland who legally manage the trunk road network including 
the M8. 
 
We are also progressing a project that would deliver a new public 
greenspace over the M8 between Sauchiehall Street and Bath Street, as 
a way of reducing severance and the impacts of the M8 infrastructure at 
this important location, and are awaiting funding announcements from 
the Levelling Up Fund. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glasgow.gov.uk%2Findex.aspx%3Farticleid%3D29766&data=05%7C01%7Cpetitions.committee%40Parliament.Scot%7Cd5ae4b092a564255a64908dac4011a61%7Cd603c99ccfdd4292926800db0d0cf081%7C1%7C0%7C638037806271853776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pLETrCuYkWYHXDjARDuRWbIKimMUho6jl5un7ccAlJM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.glasgow.gov.uk%2Findex.aspx%3Farticleid%3D29766&data=05%7C01%7Cpetitions.committee%40Parliament.Scot%7Cd5ae4b092a564255a64908dac4011a61%7Cd603c99ccfdd4292926800db0d0cf081%7C1%7C0%7C638037806271853776%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pLETrCuYkWYHXDjARDuRWbIKimMUho6jl5un7ccAlJM%3D&reserved=0
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